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From: Bett Nielsen [bett@gnomehaven.net]
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2018 9:15 PM
Subject: Bill 27

Please add my name to the list of people that oppose the way Bill 27 is written.

I am not against the SPCA. I am not proponent of dog fights, or other forms of cruelty. I believe that
animal welfare is our duty to those animals in our care.

I am a member of the CKC. I have been showing and breeding Papillons since 1986. Contrary to some of
the misinformation flying around social media, I have spent far more money than I could ever think of
making selling puppies or winning prizes. I do not cull puppies. My breed is shown with natural ears and
tails. I've never been in the practice of removing dew claws. When I sell puppies or place adult dogs, I will
always take my dogs back. I'll rehome them if possible or they will live out their lives with me.

My concern with Bill 27 is the erosion of my rights as the owner of my dogs. I am not a pet parent, or
custodian. I am an owner. If the SPCA needs to plug a loophole to prosecute someone when the owner
cannot be found, better wording can be added without diminishing my rights as an owner.

My concern with Bill 27 is the lack of transparency if a complaint is lodged. My concern is that I would be
assumed guilty unless I could prove otherwise and I would never be given the name of my accuser.

My concern with Bill 27 is that I can be told to bring my dogs to the door for an inspection without knowing
why.

My concern with Bill 27 is that the SPCA officers can open my gate and walk to my door, demand to see
my dogs all on an anonymous complaint.

My concern with Bill 27 is that those SPCA officers may be spreading a deadly virus to my newborn
puppies or my immune compromised seniors.

Please do not pass this bill as written. Please revisit it and correct the poor wording. Please protect my
rights and allow me to continue to enjoy my dogs without fear.

Bett Nielsen

Gnomehaven Papillons








